
 
 

  

 
                  

 
 
10th  November 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Open Classrooms – Autumn Term 2023 
 
Ahead of our Autumn Term Parent Consultation Meetings, we would like to offer you the opportunity to 
come into school and review your child’s learning so far this year by inviting you to an open class event 
in each year group.   
 
Classes will be open from 2.45pm on their allocated day when the children’s books will be made 
available for you to look through and staff will be on hand for informal discussions.  Our Open Class 
dates are as follows: 
 
 

Year 1 Wednesday 22nd November 

Year 2 Wednesday 22nd November 

Year 3 Tuesday 21st November 

Year 4 Tuesday 21st  November 

Year 5 Thursday 23rd November 

Year 6 Thursday 23rd November 

 
As our space in classrooms is limited, can we politely request that no more than two adults per child 
attend these sessions and any pushchairs are left outside.  
 
I do hope you will be able to join us!   
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Lucy Smith 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
          
 

      

Colethorpe Lane, Barrow,  
Bury St Edmunds, Suffolk IP29 5AU 
 
01284 810223 
admin@barrow.suffolk.sch.uk 
www.barrowcevcprimaryschool.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs H Ashe BA (Hons) 

 
 


